
Priory News 3rd November 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you all enjoyed the half-term break, and enjoyed the time 

together as families. 

It has been great to see so many parents at our parents’ evenings this 

week. We hope you found the time to discuss your child’s progress 

with the class teachers helpful and informative. 

We have a busy half-term ahead—learning themes have now changed, 

and we will be sending home our Half-Termly Overviews next week. 

Today, the school is full of children dressed as Ancient Egyptians—our 

Year 4 children are so enthusiastic about the Ancient Egyptian day—it 

is a delight to see. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Bag2School Collection 7th  November 

Panathlon Event 7th November 

FOPJS Committee Mtg 8th November 

Individual Photographs 9th November 

National Anti-Bullying Week 13th—17th November 

Year 5/6 Mixed Football Tournament 14th November 

AI6 Class Assembly 15th November 

Flu Vaccinations 16th November 

Children in Need Day 17th November 

AG5 Class Assembly 22nd November 

Y6 Bikeability 20th—23rd November 

New Parents Open Morning 30th November 

FOPJS Disco 30th November 

Y4 Bikeability 1st December 

Parents Do Day 5th December 

Y3/4 Mixed Futsal Tournament 6th December 

Y5 Space VR Event 8th December 

Christmas Performances 14th / 15th December 

Christingle 20th December 

Colder Weather 

Now that the weather has turned colder, please make sure your 

child has a coat in school.  

We like to make sure the children are able to play outside during 

breaks and lunchtimes as much as possible and a coat is needed 

for this. 

Appointments—Doctors and Dentists 

While we know that some appointments cannot be avoided, 

please try to arrange doctors and dentists appointments to times 

outside the school day. 

If you do have an emergency appointment that has to be in 

school time, please make sure that your child attends school for 

the rest of the school day, to keep disruption to their learning to 

a minimum. 

Bags2Schools Collection 

The collection is on Tuesday next week! Please drop any bags 

off by 9am on Tuesday morning, as they are usually collected 

in the morning. 

Thank-you in advance for your support with this. 

Aspirational Me Re-Launch 

Please look our for our relaunch of Aspirational Me this 

month.  

We are thrilled that the children are keen to continue with 

this, and have been asking for their ideas this week to 

change the pledges slightly. These are now being adjusted 

in preparation for our relaunch. 

Aspirational Me is our school award scheme—which links 

to our school values. Children will be able to make pledges 

to earn bronze, silver and gold awards during the year. 

Some of the pledges link to home and some link to      

learning in school too.  

Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament 

Well done to our Tag Rugby Team! Here is their match report: 

On Tuesday, we went to the Tag Rugby Tournament at St Neots 

Rugby Club. We came 7th out of 8 teams. Charlotte and Alex were 

in defence and the rest were up front.  

Across four games, we scored a total of nine tries and won one 

game. Even though the competitors were good, we snatched a 

bunch of tags. 

We made an amazing run leading to a try, with an excellent assist 

by Kian. We all had fun! 

By Alex, Charlotte, Harry, Kian and Ana 





School Meals Winter Menu 


